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Dear Waverly Park Homeowners:
 
Ref:     (a) Governor’s Stay-at-Home Order of 4/2/2020, as extended
            (b) O.C.G.A. TITLE 14 Chapter 3, Georgia Nonprofit Corporation Code
 
The Waverly Park Homeowners Association Board of Directors has postponed the April 19, 2020,
Members Meeting until further notice.
 
This action is taken to comply with reference (a).  The order specifically applies to non-profit
corporations, prohibits meetings of more than ten people and expires on 4/30/2020.
 
As reference (b) provides, the current board of directors will continue to serve until such time as a
members meeting can be held to qualify and elect directors.
 
Please email any comments to the board:  wpha.bod@gmail.com.
 
FOR THE BOARD,
 
Kevin Reed
President
***
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